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Going for Gold Assembly 
Awards for the week ending 7th September  
 
Pupil of the week:     
Year 1  Hope Callaghan Year 2  Macie Warburton  
Year 3   Oliwia Malinska  Year 4  Jessica Ormandy 
Year 5  Katelyn Patrick  Year 6  Calum McGowan 
 
Attendance Award for week ending 7th September 
Year 5  
 
Well done everyone  
  
  

  

School Uniform 
Our school uniform from Reception to Year 5 inclusive consists of: 

 Red Cardigan/Jumper with logo – only available from A & H Rosenfield 

 White polo shirt – this can be plain or with the logo 

 Grey trousers or shorts for boys 

 Grey or red tartan skirt/pinafore or grey trousers for girls 

 Red gingham summer dress for girls 

 White socks or grey tights for girls, grey socks for boys 

 Black shoes (not trainers) 
 

Our school uniform for Year 6 consists of: 

 Navy Blue jumper with logo - only available from A & H Rosenfield 

 White shirt 

 Red tie – only available from A & H Rosenfield 

 Grey trousers or shorts for boys 

 Grey skirt or trousers for girls 

 White/grey socks or grey tights for girls, grey socks for boys 

 Black shoes (not trainers) 
 

The school indoor PE kit for everyone consists of white t-shirt, either plain or with the school logo, red shorts 
and black pumps. 

 
We have a recycling rail with good quality recycled school uniform items, and items can be purchased from 

this in exchange for a donation of your choice.  
 

Please can you ensure your child has the correct school uniform. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Parking 
Please can we ask that you park off the school site at drop off and pick up times. On Wednesday due to inconsiderate 
and dangerous parking there was an accident on the land to the side of school. Cars were also parked blocking the 
emergency entrance to the rear of school and the entrance to the Community Centre Car Park. The safety of all our 
school community is of the utmost importance and it is likely that someone will be hurt if people continue to park 

inappropriately in this area.  



                
 

Headteacher – Mrs A J Davies  
Website address:- www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 

Monday 17th September New reception start full-time 

Friday 21st September Year 6 Golborne High Primary Progression Day 

Monday 24th September Lowton High School Open Evening 

Tuesday 25th September Tempest photographs for individuals and siblings who attend school 

Monday 1st October All school lunches to be ordered from home 

Monday 1st October Golborne High meeting for Y5 & 6 parents in the school hall 3.30pm 

Wednesday 3rd October Building Better Communities – whole school assembly and workshops 

Thursday 4th October Culcheth High Open evening 

Thursday 4th October Golborne High Open evening 

Monday 8th October KS2 Parents’ English meeting at 3.30pm 

Tuesday 9th October KS1 Parents’ English meeting at 3.30pm 

Monday 15th - Friday 19th October Poetry Week 

Monday 15th October Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm 

Tuesday 16th October Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm 

Wednesday 17th October Poet in school to work with all year groups 

Friday 19th October Fire Service to speak to Y6 

Friday 19th October School closes for half-term 

Monday 29th October School reopens after half-term holiday 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception  0.00% 

Year 1 99.57% 99.57% 

Year 2 99.57% 99.57% 

Year 3 99.17% 99.17% 

Year 4 98.83% 98.83% 

Year 5 100.00% 100.00% 

Year 6 98.33% 98.33% 

 

Dates for your diary 

School Photographs 
Tempest will be coming into 
school on Tuesday 25th 
September to take both 
individual and sibling 
photographs. Unfortunately, 
there is not the facility to 
include siblings (younger or 
older) who do not attend our 
school.  
 

Parents’ Evenings 
October 15th & 16th   

Letters for our Autumn Parents’ Evenings were sent home earlier this 
week. We are aiming to confirm your appointment as soon as possible 
to give you plenty of time to make the necessary arrangements, so it 
would be helpful if you could return the completed slip at your earliest 
convenience.  Parents’ evenings are an important part of the school 
year and provide parents and teachers with time to discuss children’s 
progress and future targets, as well as a time to share any concerns 
you may have about your child. Please do attend if you can. 
 

 


